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Availability of Asbestos Notification System on
Sunday, February 14
The online Asbestos Notification System will be taken off-line on Sunday, February 14, from
7:00 AM to 8:00 AM central time to allow for upgrades to be applied to the system. Please
save all work and log out of the system before 7:00 AM.  Users should be able to log-in and
resume normal use of the system after 8:00 AM.

Please email asbestos@dnr.iowa.gov or call Norma Gentry at 515-725-9513 on Monday,
February 15 if you need assistance. 
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